
The BPA is a 501(c)(3) volunteer-led association that supports equitable
and inclusive learning environments for our students. The group is
dedicated to cooperatively promoting quality education for students of
African, African American, or multiracial descent while offering the best
level of support and information to both students and parents. Through
collaboration, participation and support, they help to enrich our students’
high school journey preparing them to reach their fullest potential.

In order to continue to be operational, the group needs a Board of
Directors, including a president, treasurer, and secretary. These
individuals need to be at least 18 years of age, so the opportunity could
be extended to recent high school graduates who have an interest in
learning more about non-profit management. 

Parents, students, educators and community members interested in serving
on the Board and/or joining the organization

AND

Individuals interested in attending BPA events and assisting 
with BPA fundraising are encouraged to attend. 

Visit www.smuhsd.org/bpa or scan the QR code for more information and Zoom link. 

Who:   

Learn how to get involved with the Black Parents Association              
of the San Mateo Union High School District! 

Interest Meeting is Monday, April 22 from 6-7 p.m. via Zoom

What:  

When:  

Why: 

Monday, April 22   |   6-7  p.m. Zoom Link

Interest Meeting via Zoom

http://www.smuhsd.org/bpa
https://smuhsd-org.zoom.us/j/99080642048
https://smuhsd-org.zoom.us/j/99080642048

